

CHAIRMAN David Weild IV March 14, 2016

## **EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR**

Terry Grace Sears

## DIRECTORS

James Bernard Rvan Bonifacino Scott Buchanan John Cahalane Kristen Connell Christie Coombs Jason Dempsey Jay Fagan Brian Feuer John Fitzsimmons David Galasso Kelly Green Grady Paul Iskyan Thomas F. Jessop Herbert McCooey Jr. Larry Mentzer Nancy Newsome Frederick Kevin Parks Scott Patterson Rhianna Quinn Roddy Stephen Ross Thomas G. Seaman Lucy Sexton Frederick Strobel

Jane Pollicino, In Memorium

## CHAIRMAN'S CIRCLE

John Brown Eric Carlstrom Roger V. Coleman Brian Curtis Stephen Daldry Douglas S. Ellenoff Jay Horwitz John Idol Rose & Brendan Lavelle George Malhame Linda Powers George Salter, Esq. Matt Scheckner Thomas Shea Alfred E. Smith IV Richard Torykian, Sr.

10 Rockefeller Plaza Suite 1007 New York, NY 10020

Phone: 212.332.2980 Fax: 212.332.2998 www.tuesdayschildren.org Ms. Lois J. Blevins President/Founder National Center for Citizen Safety

Dear Ms. Blevins:

On behalf of our 9/11 families, Tuesday's Children would like to thank you for your recent contribution in the amount of \$250. We are most grateful for your generous support.

Tuesday's Children is a non-profit family service organization that has made a long term commitment to every individual impacted by the events of September 11, 2001 and more recently those who have been impacted by terrorist incidents worldwide. Since 2001, Tuesday's Children has promoted healing and recovery by strengthening family resilience, providing individual coping and life management skills and creating community through programs, mental health support and family engagement opportunities.

Your donation goes a long way in facilitating our programs including Mentoring, Helping Heals, College Guidance, Career Resource Center, Counseling Services and our international program, Project COMMON BOND. These programs have proven vital in long term recovery by not only offering the resources that enable the families to move forward but also by providing the support and expertise to guide them through life's challenges and successes.

Please visit our website at <u>www.tuesdayschildren.org</u> to view our events, media coverage, family stories and new programs. On behalf of Tuesday's Children and the families we serve, thank you.

Throw you loss!

Sincerely,

Terry Grace Sears Executive Director

Tuesday's Children is a registered 501(c) 3 organization by the Internal Revenue Service. All contributions are deductible to the fullest extent of the law. No goods or services were provided in exchange for your contribution. Our tax ID # is 52-2347446.